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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Kristen Streeter, Assistant Superintendent 
Date:  May 18, 2020 
cc: Brad Hunt and Carol Snowden 
 
Re:  
 

 As the 2019-2020 school year comes to a close, an update on the Strategic Design Process 
will be provided.  A synopsis of the May 1st Virtual Advocates Meeting will be given. In 
addition, plans for continued strategic design advocacy work including continued 
alignment with the District Improvement Plan and the development of the Community 
Based Accountability System during the 2020-2021 school year will be shared.   
 
 


